
  Notice 

                                               26th August 2017 

  
 

In view of many grievances received from the students regarding allocation of 
Law Centre not being as per their merit in the Entrance Test, it is clarified that 
the admissions to a particular Law Centre are provisional so far.  
  
It is only after cancellation of admission of ineligible candidates on 28th 
August 2017 that the true position of seats available in the three Law Centres 
will become known. Hence, the Final allocation of appropriate Law Centre will 
be notified on 29th August 2017 as per merit and availability of seats. 
  
The final allocation would be done by software strictly based  on the merit and 
preference as given in the registration form of the students.  This would be fair 
to all the admitted students as per the Law.  
  
This Notice applies to all categories of candidates admitted in the Law 
Centres. 
  
In the meanwhile, all students so provisionally admitted in a particular Law 
Centre are advised that till 31st August 2017 they should continue to attend 
their classes in that Law Centres. From 1st Sept 2017, they will be required to 
attend classes in the Law Centre allocated to them as per the Final Allocation 
done on 29th August 2017. 
  
 


